



UNIVERSIDAD CENTRAL DEL ECUADOR
INSTITUTO ACADÉMICO DE IDIOMAS
FE Level A1.2 Units 7-12
Final Exam - E

FEA1.2U7-12C) READING PART 1

For each question, choose the correct answer.

TRAVELS

Emma

I love traveling. Last summer, I went to Paris. It was my first time in France. I visited the Eiffel Tower, which was amazing. I also went to museums and saw beautiful art. I found a restaurant with traditional food from around the world. I tried French food like croissants and cheese. They also had sushi and South America food. It was delicious. I took many photos and made new friends. In two years, I am going to visit Australia because I want to see the wildlife but next year I'm going to visit Italy. I can't wait to see the Colosseum and try Italian food.

Jake

Traveling is my hobby. I went to Japan and France last year but this time I stayed in Tokyo and Kyoto more days than in Paris. I went to Paris in spring and Japan in the summer. Tokyo is a big city with lots of people and tall buildings. Kyoto is quiet and has beautiful temples. I enjoyed the sushi and ramen. I enjoy Italian pasta, but Japanese food is my favorite. I'm planning a trip to Australia to see the kangaroos and to Canada because I'd like to see the Niagara Falls and explore the national parks next year. I hope to take great pictures.

Nora

I enjoy visiting new places. Last winter, I traveled to South America, Australia, and Japan. I stayed in Sydney and Melbourne. Sydney has a famous opera house and lovely beaches. Melbourne is known for its parks and gardens. I went to a wildlife park and saw kangaroos and koalas. It was an exciting experience. Japan has wonderful building. I like Japan, but Japanese food, especially sushi, was not my favorite. Next month, I'm going to Mexico or Canada. I want to learn about the culture and visit ancient ruins or unusual museums.

1. Who wants to visit Canada next year?

- A. EMMA
- B. NORA
- C. JAKE

2. Who went to Japan and enjoyed sushi?

- A. JAKE
- B. EMMA
- C. NORA

3. Who saw kangaroos and koalas in a wildlife park?

- A. EMMA
- B. JAKE
- C. NORA

4. Who is planning to visit Italy next year?

- A. NORA
- B. EMMA
- C. JAKE

5. Who visited Paris last summer?

- A. NORA
- B. JAKE
- C. EMMA

FEA1.2U7-12C) READING PART 2

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Planning a Trip My family and I are planning a trip to the mountains at night. We are all very excited about it. We need to book a hotel, and my dad is looking for a good one online. My mother likes the city, but we prefer the mountains. We love hiking. I want to pack my favorite warm clothes for the trip because it is going to be cold in the mountains. My brother is going to take his hiking shoes. My mom says we also need to pack some snacks for the trip. She is going to make sandwiches and pack some fruit for us. We are going to travel by car. My dad says it will take about five hours to get there. I love long car rides because I can listen to music and look at the scenery for more than two hours. It's going to be a lot of fun. Before the trip, we are going to clean the entire house. I'm going to start in the morning with the living room. I need to make the bed and dust the furniture. My mom will clean the kitchen. I will wash the dishes in the afternoon. I plan to work in the garden. I love planting flowers; my father is going to water all the plants. My brother is not helping this time because he has to do his homework.	6 What is the family planning to do? A. Travel to the city B. Go to the beach C. Visit the mountains 7. Who is looking for the hotel? a. The father b. The mother c. The writer 8. What does the writer want to pack? a. Warm clothes b. Hiking shoes. c. Snacks. 9. How long is the trip going to take? a. Probably two days b. The trip will take five hours c. It is going to be two hours 10. Who does not help to clean the house? a. The father b. The mother c. The brother
---	---

FEA1.2U7-12) READING PART 3

Choose the best word (A, B or C) for each space.

11. Look at ____ beautiful new dress. It ____ perfectly on you. a. this / fitting b. that / fits c. these / fit 12. _____ Jerry! It's so cool you are going to ____ here next week. a. to be b. are c. be 13. _____ What time does the museum open? ____ about 5 minutes. a. Opens in b. It opens in c. It open in 14. _____ Stephani ____ flights for her vacation because the prices ____ low this week. a. is booking / are b. is book / is c. are booking / was 15. ____ museums are for art, technology, transportation and history.	16. _____ your friend ____ ? a. Can-skateboards b. Can-skateboard c. Can-skateboarding 17. ____ you buy the tickets last week? a. Are b. Did c. Does 18. _____ I work in a big company. My ____ are so friendly. We always have team meetings. a. clients b. coworkers c. friends 19. _____ Hi, are you ____ the train? Yes, I am. I am ____ my friend. a. taking/visiting b. waiting/visit c. take/visit 20. _____ I think this is a great company. I mean, ____. a. I'm a good worker b. It is a good place to work c. It is a funny place for you
--	---

- a. That
- b. This
- c. These

FEA1.2U7-12C) READING PART 4

For each question, choose the correct answer.

A Busy Day at Home On Saturdays, I am usually busy with activities around the house. I generally (16) _____ the kitchen and (17) _____ dinner for my family. We don't often eat out; we prefer cooking at home. This Saturday I am cooking our favourite meal. My sister is helping me to make (18) _____ and setting the (19) _____. After lunch, I like to brush my (20) _____ and relax. I love to take a bath and wash my hair. In the evening, I sometimes go to the store to buy some snacks. After a productive day, I feel good after completing all the tasks.	21. Gap a. cleans b. cleaned c. clean 22. Gap a. cooking b. cook c. cooks 23. Gap a. the food b. the dishes c. bed	24. Gap a. dishes b. table c. food 25. Gap A. dishes B. teeth C. dinner
--	--	---

FEA1.2U7-12C) READING PART 5

For each question, write the correct answer.

The life of a chef At 5.30am I have breakfast in my restaurant. This is my favorite time of the day because the restaurant is quiet. After breakfast I get ready for the day. Now it (26) _____ 8:30am and the restaurant is getting busy. There (27) _____ about 20 people here. There are moms and dads with small children and they (28) _____ all having something to drink, and some people are also (29) _____ breakfast. I am very busy all day until the restaurant closes. The restaurant closes at 11:00 pm, so it is a very long day! But people love my food, so I love my job! Tomorrow we (30) _____ going to rest!	Gap 26. A. is B. are C. am Gap 27. A. is B. are C. am Gap 28. A. is B. am C. are Gap 29. A. having B. had C. has Gap 30. A. are B. is C. am
--	--

FEA1.2U7-12C) LISTENING PART 1

For each question, choose the correct answer.

31. What does the second speaker think about video games?	THEY ARE COOL They are boring They are great A B C
---	---

32. What does she use the cellphone for?	   A B C
33. What sport does he like?	   A B C
34. What is she NOT good at?	   A B C
35. What was the news about the car the man gave?	   A B C

FEA1.2U7-12C) LISTENING PART 2

You will hear a conversation between Emilio and his wife, talking about his memories. What do they remember? For each question, choose the correct answer.

Example: Was Emilio at home? **F**

36. Where was the man's green phone? 37. What color was the woman's old phone? 38. Where was the woman's old phone? 39. What color were the living room walls in the woman's house? 40. What color were her bedroom walls?	A) It was in the living room, next to the couch. B) It was in the grandparents' house. C) They were white. D) They were orange. E) They were pink and green. F) No. He wasn't. G) It was white. H) It was in the bedroom.
--	--

FEA1.2U7-12) WRITING

Your friend wants to visit a touristic place in your city. He / She wants to try the typical food there. Write an email to your friend. In your email, include the following information:

- Describe the place and explain why it is traditional. (Use simple past and adjectives to describe the place

and its characteristics)

- Suggest a restaurant and explain why you recommend this place (you can write a short restaurant review)
- Suggest the clothes he/she can wear to go to that restaurant.
- Write 50-60 words or more. Write the email on your answer sheet.